
 
Date: June 22, 2010 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
The Brightstar Corporation, the undersigned, declared that the model GP851T 
(FCC ID: WVB-GP851T) support Tri-band GSM bands, but 900MHz and 
1800MHz bands cannot be used in American.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 


